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DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 31 JULY 2015

(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 26-2015)

2641.	Mr F Beukman (ANC) to ask the Minister of Police:
Whether his department envisages to appoint a permanent Station Commander for the Belhar Police Station in the foreseeable future; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details?
NW3034E
REPLY:
The post of a Station Commander was advertised internally within SAPS for appointment/ promotion on 2015-02-13 which was later withdrawn due to not enough applicants received.  The post was re-advertised on 2015-06-15 and the selection process is still conducted.  Currently there is an acting incumbent in the post to ensure that service delivery is not hampered.



[bookmark: _GoBack]
